
 
 

 

 

 

ALDER COPPICE 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  

Achievement through 

Commitment 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Welcome Back to School 

Year 5! 
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Welcome to our Autumn Term Newsletter, which will give 
you some reminders about our routines and point you in the 
right direction for finding out all about your child’s learning. 
 
For further details of your child’s Curriculum, and 
expectations for their year group, please refer to our School 
Website:  www.alder.dudley.sch.uk 

  

 

MEET 

THE 

TEAM! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=81 
 

To find out about the learning for your child’s year group – please refer to our 

Curriculum page on our website. 

1. From our home page – click on the Learning tab then Curriculum 

 

 
The Curriculum page is where you will find everything you need to know about the curriculum at 

Alder Coppice Primary School.   

2. For information on your child’s learning for each term, click on the Year Group 

Curriculum Information icon. 

 

 

Curriculum Information 

Know More, Remember More, Do More 

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=81


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=81 

 

3. Click on the year group your child is in. 

 

 
 

      From here you will be able to access the curriculum overviews for your child’s year 

group for each subject taught. 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clicking on any of these 

Icons, you will be able to 

access the learning your 

child will take part in for a 

particular term - for a 

particular subject. 

See example below. 

 

 
Clicking on the title 

will take you to a PDF 

which you can view or 

download. 

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=81


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Behaviour, Reward & Sanctions 

Behaviour 
We pride ourselves on our levels of good behaviour and believe that positive and consistent 
behaviour management is crucial to the School’s success.  Parental support is of the utmost 
importance to creating an ethos of mutual support for all children. 
  

Respect & Responsibility 
At Alder Coppice we promote respect – for self, others and property and also emphasise the 
importance of taking responsibility. This is reinforced with our Respect & Responsibility Code. This 
has 3 core principles 
  

Be Safe 
  

Be Kind 
  

Work Hard 
 

To view our Behaviour Policy in full please refer to our website 

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/ 
 

Click on the Key Information tab and Behaviour, Rewards and Sanctions 
 

 

The Key Information tab is also where you will find information on our school uniform,our 

policies and diary dates.  

https://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/


KEY MESSAGES 

  

 

 

 

Home Learning 

We value any support that can be provided at 

home with home learning. We encourage all 

children to read daily, and share their reading 

with an adult where possible. 

Please also spend time with your child 

rehearsing their spellings. These will be given 

weekly and will be checked by adults in 

school. 

It would also be helpful if you and your child 

could spend time ensuring that they are fluent 

with their times tables/number facts and 

practising their quiz questions which will also 

be practised at school on a weekly basis. 

Water Bottles 

We encourage all children to bring a clear 

water bottle into school.  Only water may be 

brought in unless an acceptable alternative 

has been agreed with Assistant     

Headteacher, Mrs Randall.  An additional 

water or juice bottle can be brought in for 

lunch times if desired. 

  

 

Nut Free School 
 

We have some children who have serious 

nut allergies, we must therefore aim to be a 

nut free School and ask for your support in 

ensuring any food that your child brings into 

School is nut free. 

  

  

 

Keeping Children Safe in School  

This is something we take seriously. If you 

have any concerns or questions, please 

remember our Designated Safeguarding 

Leads are Mrs Randall and Mrs Bown.  

They can be contacted via the Office               

either by phone or emailing 

admin@alder.dudley.sch.uk 

  

 

Please refer to the School Website for 

details of our policies and expectations 

regarding uniform, property and      

attendance. 

                www.alder.dudley.sch.uk 
 

Any further queries, please contact               

Mrs Randall in the first instance, via the 

Office. 

  

 Please Remember... 
If you need to contact your child’s teacher, please contact the office to leave a message either 

by phone or via email: admin@alder.dudley.sch.uk. The class email should only be used for 

sending in homework. Thank you. 

 

• Year 5 PE is usually on a Friday afternoon (if your child has their ears pierced, please 

ensure that your child can either remove their own studs or, alternatively, bring in 

plasters/tape to cover them).  Children must have both trainers and pumps in PE kits. 

• Please ensure reading books are brought back into school everyday in the book bags 

provided. 

PE Kits 
 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in 

school at all times. 

  

  

 

http://www.alder.dudley.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@alder.dudley.sch.uk

